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Hi Valincia, 
 
I am working on the review of the Byron Station license renewal application for the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC). This morning I received a copy of the DOI’s February 17 comment letter on the NRC’s 
supplemental environmental impact statement (SEIS) for Byron (attached for your reference). Do you know if 
this letter inclusive of the FWS’s review of the document as well? In past projects, I have found that sometimes 
the DOI and FWS coordinate their reviews and send one letter, but since the DOI’s letter is very brief, I wanted 
to check before making this assumption. Thanks! 
 
Briana 
_____________ 
Briana A. Grange 
Biologist 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
301-415-1042 
briana.grange@nrc.gov 
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